Highland Silver Lake Advisory Commission meeting

Thursday, April 21, 2022

Members present: Gary Pugh, Bill Blechinger, Dave Frey, Ron Wagner, Steve Pfettscher

Ex-officio members: Mark Rosen; Director of Parks & Recreation

Guests: None

Motion was made to approve the October 21, 2021 meeting minutes since the January meeting was cancelled due to inclement weather.

Staff Report: Steve Pfettscher was introduced as our new commission member, replacing Scott Geest.

The brood pond is ready for restocking and the water level could be raised an addition 10-12 inches if needed. There's 15-feet of water depth in there now. We will repeat last year's program with minnows introduced next month and Bass dumped in, in June.

Gary Pugh reported that the wing-wall of the Silver Lake spillway is complete and signage was installed.

New Business - None

Requests of the Commission Members: Steve P. recommended making some major road repairs. Bill B. would like to see the leash law enforced. Bill also recommended to include information flyers with boat licenses to announce future clean-up dates, etc. and to place boot/shoe brushes at the trail entrance to help reduce unwanted seeds from being tracked into the woods.

Gary P. recommended that a tour of Otter Lake be done because they completed projects that would be similar to what has been done and what the comprehensive plan outlines; specifically a low-level water dam.

Motion to adjourn the meeting @ 7:20PM.

Next meeting will be July 21, 2022.